Neah-Kah-Nie School District No. 56



## NEHALEM ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

36300 Eighth Street • PO Box 190 • Nehalem, OR 97131-0190 (503) 355-3650 toll free: (503) 888-218-2455

Kristi Woika, Principal Linda Hershey, Family Resource Coordinator

•

North Tillamook County Women's Association P.O. Box 73 Manzanita, OR 97130-0073

Dear Members,

November 12, 2019

On behalf of our staff, students and their families, I wish to extend a very heart felt thank-you to your generous organization. I am certain the \$550 you donated for warm student clothing will be spent wisely; insuring those who need the extra layers of warmth will receive just that. Per your request, I will keep an accounting of the number of students who benefit from your gift and the types of articles purchased.

Typically I try and see that no child goes without the basic needs. With your help this year, perhaps I will be able to help out even more. I've asked the teachers and support staff to turn on their radar and forward to me any concerns they have about students who could benefit from your generosity.

Our community is fortunate to have organizations such as yours. Your compassion for our youth is heartwarming. Thank you for spreading these seeds of kindness; it warms the hearts of many.

Sincerely,

Linda Hershey